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Swine Flu Research:      
 

If you or any of your family have flu 
we need your help! 

 
Should you or other members of your family / household become 
unwell with symptoms such as cough, fever, sore throat, tiredness 
and runny nose over the next few weeks, we would like to invite 
you to take part in some medical research being run by the 
University of Nottingham. 
 
The Department of Health has provided funding for this vital 
research. The study involves a nurse or doctor visiting daily to 
collect a nose swab and swabs from some surfaces in your home. 
Your help is really important to us. We hope to improve our 
understanding of how swine flu is spread which may lead to fewer 
people becoming infected.  
 
So, if you or any family or household member develops flu-like 
symptoms and you/they feel able to take part in our study, please 
ring us and speak to one of our team.  We are looking for people 
who have had symptoms for no more than 2 days so please call 
as soon as you think you are unwell. It does not matter whether 
medication is being taken or not. 
 

Keep this card and call 0115 823 1813 anytime 




